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Stop it already! This law violates a 18-21 year old right to bear arms given by the 

constitution of the United States. This age group is already unable to purchase a 

handgun until 21 yo. There is no logical reason that they cannot 

purchase/buy/possess a gun. It won’t stop crime, criminals don’t care about the law 

and the you guys have pushed enough bills making crime legal, fix that and stop 

coming after people who pay taxes and work for their money and continue to be the 

victim of the non sense bills that take away our right to bear arms! Make the DAs and 

Courts adhere to current laws and hold criminals accountable take them off the 

streets! 


